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YOUR TOOLS TO: 
Communicate with parents



PAC Bulletin

Class Parents/Representatives

School E-Bulletin

PAC website

School Website

PAC Bulletin Board

TV Monitor

White Board

Presenter Notes
Presentation Notes
PAC Bulletin- PAC Chair or designate receives parent emails from school in September and sends direct emails using a communication tool such as MAIL CHIMP.
 
Class Parents/Representatives- PAC sends information to parents through the class parents/reps about meetings, minutes, events, fundraising, or to request support for PAC projects; communication as needed by the Teacher.
 
School Bulletin- PAC can add information to the weekly school bulletin sent out on Thursdays 
 
PAC Website- Set up and updated by the PAC and is separate from the school website. Good for commerce component for Spirit Wear, event tickets, etc. PAC Blog posts
 
School Website- PAC pages are now updated via the Admin Assistant.  Show of hands – contact with the Principal on this?  Unless there is a major issue, PAC’s should not have to send a ticket into IT.  Your Constitution and Bylaws have to be posted – please review.  PAC Chairs should also have access to their school pac email.  If you don’t and need help we have arranged for IT support. 
 
PAC Bulletin Board- Post posters for after school programs, sports opportunities, PAC initiatives, etc.
 
TV Monitor- ‘Slides’ with succinct messages on current initiatives or timely topics (Hot Lunch ordering, Volunteers needed, , Spirit Wear, etc.). Use of eye-catching images or clear fonts important.
 
White Board- A low-tech option with huge results. Place in roundabout or near parking lot or where there is a lot of parent foot traffic Items like early dismissal reminders, hot lunch ordering, bring a toonie for Terry, etc. Timely, short lead items.
 





YOUR SOCIAL 
MEDIA TOOLS



WhatsApp

Slack 

Instagram 

Facebook

Twitter



OTHER 
TOOLS 

Mail Chimp

Canva

SignUp Genius

Each other!



What works? 



COMMUNICATIONS SURVEY – PARENTS 



Overview

889 responses

53% parents of secondary 
students

81% feel the District does 
a good job of keeping 
them informed

Would like more post-
secondary information

Parents by 
the 
numbers

95% of parents 
feel their 
child’s school 
does a good 
job of keeping 
them informed

Feedback

84% feel their child's 
school is responsive to 
their families needs

68% feel they receive 
the right amount of 
communication from the 
district (30% would like 
to receive more)

89% of families read 
their school ebulletins

Moving forward

Identify area on district 
website that links to 
updated post-secondary 
information



WHAT DO YOU FEEL 
WEST VANCOUVER 

SCHOOLS DOES WELL IN TERMS 
OF COMMUNICATIONS?

"
- Ebulletins! We love them

- Clear and transparent communication
- Social media for showing me what is going 
on in the rest of the district and not just my 
child's school



Social Media 



Instagram 

Facebook

Twitter

YouTube



CONTENT 
CALENDAR 

1. Brainstorm

2. Create planned posts throughout the year

3. Allows us to work towards larger projects

4. Avoids a last minute scramble

5. Provides a cohesive look and feel 



INSTAGRAM



BRANDING 







MEDIA RELATIONS 



YOUR 
HOMEWORK
1. Have a look at your PAC page on the 

school website

2. Is your content up to date?

3. Connect with your school on those 
updates



Thank you!
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